SPELLING BEE INSTRUCTIONS

1. The school spelling bee is Thursday, January 10th  in the Kennedy Middle School library.  Each grade level will compete and the top three spellers will go on to compete in the afternoon in the final round.  The winner on the final round will compete in the regional bee in the winter of 2013.  The winner of the regional bee will go on to compete in the national school spelling bee in Washington, D.C  You should study the words given on the handout.  If you have any questions about the school spelling bee, please talk to Mrs. Morell.  She’s in room 139 in the front hallway across from the cafeteria.  Her email is smorell@lsps.org, phone is 586-285-8860.  
6th grade:  9a.m -10 a.m

8th grade:  10 a.m-11 a.m

7th grade:  11 a.m-12 p.m

Final round:  1:30 p.m
2. These are the rules for the official school spelling bee:

a. In competition, after the pronouncer gives the speller a word, the speller will be encouraged to pronounce the word before spelling it and after spelling it.  

b.  The speller may ask the pronouncer to say the word again, define it, use it in a sentence, provide the part of speech, and/or provide the language of origin.  

c.   Having started to spell a word, a speller may stop and start over, retracing the spelling from the beginning.  In retracing, however, there can be no change of letters or their sequence from those first pronounced.  If letters or their sequence is changed in the respelling, the speller will be eliminated.

d.    Upon missing the spelling of a word, a speller immediately drops out of the competition.  The next word on the pronouncer's list is given to the next speller.

e.  The champion is not the champion until he or she has spelled the next word on the word list, and then correctly spells the challenge word correctly.  If the last person standing misspells either word, the round starts over.  The champion must spell both words correctly to win!

